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AGENCY/DEPARTMENT:  DEPARTMENT OF INDUSTRY, SCIENCE, ENERGY AND 

RESOURCES 

 

TOPIC:  QoN 15. Request for unredacted correspondence from Empire Energy to the Office of the 

Minister for Energy 

 

REFERENCE: Question on Notice (Written, 09 August 2021)  

 

QUESTION No.: 16 

 

Can the Department please provide the unredacted correspondence from Empire Energy to the 

Office of the Minister for Energy dated 14 January 2021 entitled ‘Email to Minister Taylor from 

Empire Energy re Beetaloo Basin regulatory reform’ (see 

https://www.industry.gov.au/sites/default/files/2021-04/disclosure-log-21-013-68011m.pdf, p. 6). 

 

 

ANSWER  
 

This Freedom of Information request was directed to the Minister for Energy and Emissions 

Reduction.  

 


